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Ocean Network Express (ONE) is pleased to announce the details of the inaugural sailings for Premier 

Alliance services across the Asia-Europe, Transpacific, and Asia-Middle East main trade lanes. 

We will also make the details of the final sailings for THE Alliance services available as soon as 

possible. 

As we transition to the Premier Alliance, we are committed to minimizing any potential disruptions 

and ensuring a seamless service to meet your shipping needs across these key global trade routes. 

For detailed information, please refer to the list HERE. 

  

For queries, please contact our local office for assistance (https://www.one-line.com/en/standard-

page/booking-contacts). 

ONE continues its best efforts in offering comprehensive coverage and greater service quality to 

customers as “Your Number ONE Shipping Partner”. 
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